
         January, 2024 

  NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to Winter! 

We at the MASA executive wish you a warm 

and adventurous Winter season. Since our 

last newsletter in June we have had several 

Lunch & Learn sessions including a very suc-

cessful Yoga practice, social events, includ-

ing our Hallowe’en costume contest and 

Welcome Back BBQ, and two General Mem-

bership Meetings. We have one new execu-

tive officer: welcome Alana Estabrooks as 

Membership officer, elected through by-

election in November.  

  

       Thank you! 

Newly elected roles: 

Membership Officer 

If you are interested in a         

position on the Exec, you can 

get more info from the Bylaws 

at www.masa3433.ca 
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2024 Membership Meeting Dates 

 General Membership Meetings:  

February 28th 2024, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Annual General Meeting: 

April 24, 2024, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Your Executive 

President - Tasha Hawkes | thawkes@mta.ca 

Vice President - Sally Smart | ssmart@mta.ca 

Secretary/Treasurer - Charline Kelly | chkelly@mta.ca 

Education Officer - Curtis Michaelis | cmichaelis@mta.ca 

Grievance Officer - Andrea Debruijn | adebruijn@mta.ca 

Communications Officer - KC Hingley | khingley@mta.ca 

Membership Officer - Alana Estabrooks | ajestabrooks@mta.ca 

Upcoming Elections 

The Following Roles will be up for election  at 

our April AGM: 

President 

Vice President 

Recording Secretary 

Education Officer 

Please consider nominating yourself or another 

member ! 

Our 2021-2025 Collective 

Agreement has been posted 

to our CUPE 3433 website.   

You can find it here at: 

https://masa3433.ca/

resources/collective-

agreement/ 
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Membership News: 

Darlene Estabrooks will be retiring on January 31 after 40.5 

years of service. We wish you well, Darlene, and thanks for all 

the experience and wisdom you brought to us at MtA.  

What’s NEW online at www.cupe3433.ca? 

Union Education 

Discounts for Members 

GNB Duty to Accommodate info link 

National Post Secondary Education Campaign 

Tayyab Sohail had a scholarly article published in Frontiers of 

Psychology Journal. What a great achievement! Well done, Tay-

yab. You can read his article online 

If you have news about accomplishments or accolades about 

yourself or another member, we want to hear them! Please 

email K.C. Hingley, communications officer at khingley@mta.ca 

to share.  

https://www.frontiersin.org/articles/10.3389/fpsyg.2023.1253085/full

